
 

 

20th January 2022 
 
 
  
Dear Learners, Parents/ Carers staff and Directors  
   
The Prime Minister has announced that most Plan B measures will be removed in England from today. 
This means that from today, learners, staff and visitors are still required to wear face coverings when 
in our communal areas and on public transport but no longer have to wear them in classrooms and 
teaching spaces.   
   
I would like to remind you all to continue taking the LFD tests twice weekly and reiterate the 
importance of reporting LFD test results to the national COVID-19 reporting system as it is the only 
way to establish a true picture of asymptomatic cases locally and across the country as a whole. Clearly 
this is in everyone’s best interests, and I would be grateful, therefore, if you could remember to report 
all LFD results, but in particular positive results, online here. You still of course need to report your 
results to us here at the college and if positive send in a photo of the positive LFD test with your 
absence notification.  
   
Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation during these challenging times.  
  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Geoffrey Fowler 
CEO & Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://www.ldeutc.co.uk/key-info/about-us/home-test-reporting.aspx?preview412


 

 

 


